
Join us for this month’s newsletter featuring Adam Way’s final

blog on The Phillipian’s coverage of the Peabody, student
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Making Moves Towards Renovation Work

The Peabody is making moves to prepare its building for renovation work beginning in Spring 2023.

This month the Peabody sta� packed up and organized the building, preparing furniture and some

supplies to be moved to an o�-site storage location during the Peabody's renovations. The Peabody

cannot thank our PA and O�-Campus movers enough for their hard work these past several weeks!

Stay tuned for more updates on our preparations for renovation work. 

https://peabody.andover.edu/
https://peabody.andover.edu/
https://www.andover.edu/learning/peabody


volunteer perspectives, and ProPublica’s reporting on NAGPRA.

Look for more next month!

The Repatriation Project by ProPublica

Contributed by Marla Taylor

For more than a year, a dedicated reporting team at ProPublica has

been exploring NAGPRA and repatriation.  They have been

investigating what is behind the overall slow return of ancestral

remains back to descendant communities.  Their work has culminated

in The Repatriation Project. Read on to learn more!

Student Volunteer Voices

Contributed by Elizabeth Reppas, Anthony Chung Yin Woo,

and John Bergman-McCool

Here at the Peabody, we are fortunate to have students assist us with

collections-related projects. Work duty is the primary avenue for

students to help our small staff, but we also rely on non-work duty

students who volunteer in various ways during their free time. Read

on to hear from two of our student volunteers!

How things have changed: The ongoing

relationship between the Peabody

Institute and The Phillipian

Contributed by Adam Way

READ MORE

READ MORE
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This blog is the culmination of work done by Independent

Researcher/Volunteer Adam Way to explore how the Peabody Institute

has been portrayed by Phillips Academy students in The Phillipian over

the years. His final blog is a summary of what he learned. 

Massachusetts Archaeological Society

Monthly Meeting

Tuesday, February 21st, 2022

7:00 PM

NEW LOCATION FOR 2023 

Danvers Historical Society's Tapley Memorial Hall

Monthly meeting of the NE/Gene Winter Chapter of the

Massachusetts Archaeological Society held at the Danvers Historical

Society's Tapley Memorial Hall at 13 Page Street in downtown

Danvers, MA. 

This meeting is in-person and will be open and free to the public. For

those who are unable to attend, the meeting will be streamed live via

Zoom. For more information or to request a link to the meeting,

please send an email to: info.nechapter@massarchaeology.org

More details can be found on the MAS website and Facebook page. 

Check out our past MAS meeting episodes here!

READ MORE

UPCOMING EVENTS

EVENT INFO

TRENDING NOW

• Check out this article by Anne Bolen from the Smithsonian's National Museum of the

American Indian Magazine, Home to Mi'kma'ki that mentions the Peabody and past

https://www.massarchaeology.org/chapters/gene-winter-chapter/
http://info.nechapter@massarchaeology.org/
https://www.massarchaeology.org/chapters/gene-winter-chapter/
https://www.facebook.com/MassArchaeology
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MilownzVS7c&list=PL0ZZUVJnKWFTOOHEtf1NuGSYFhaGF7j-y
https://peabody.andover.edu/2023/01/31/how-things-have-changed-the-ongoing-relationship-between-the-peabody-institute-and-the-phillipian/
https://www.facebook.com/events/985720775723931/?ref=newsfeed
https://www.americanindianmagazine.org/home-to-mi%E2%80%99kma%E2%80%99ki


Peabody Curator/Director, Fred Johnson. 

• Check out this recent article from Cultural Property News, NAGPRA: Major Changes

Proposed for 2023 to Native American Repatriation Law.  
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